
 

 
 
 
PA/862/sf 
 
 
4 September 2007 
 
 
Mr Charles Thuaire 
Development Control Planning Services 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8ND 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Thuaire 
 
27 Perrins Walk, Hampstead, London NW3 6TH 
 
Please find enclosed our client’s applications for planning and conservation area 
consent for the:-   
 
“Demolition of existing extension and two boundary walls.  Erection of two 
storey rear extension and external alterations.” 
 
We enclose a cheque for £135 being the requisite application fee. 
 
The applications include a Design & Access Statement and an Arboricultural Pre-
Development report.  The project has been discussed on site with your Borough Tree 
Officer, having regard to the requirement to protect a mature lime tree near to the 
proposed extension. 
 
We trust you will find the project entirely satisfactory.  Please contact me should you 
require additional information or wish to discuss the proposals in further detail.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Paul Atton MRTPI MRICS 
Associate 
paul.atton@jbplanning.com
 
Encl 
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